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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20655-0001

November 5, 1997

Dear Members of the [SCORS Sewage Subcommittee:

I invite you to attend the next meeting of the ISCORS Sewage Subcommittee to
be held on December 5., 1997, from 9:09 a.m. to noon. The meeting will be held
at the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency. 501 3rd Street NW, wWashington,
DC., in the third floor conference room. The purpose of th*. meeting is to
discuss progress on the sewage sludge/ash survey and the guidance document for
POTW operators. An agenda and the summary of the last subcommittee meeting
are enclosed. Loren Setlow will provide a list of attendees for the building
guards. Please cali Mr. Setlow at 301-564-9445, if you plan to attend.

[ look forward to meeting w:th you on December 5. If you have any questions
about the meeting. please call me at (301) 415-6714 or Bob Bastian at the U.S.
Environmental Protection Agency at (202) 260-7378.

Sincerely,

Phy1}4s Sobel, Proje~t Manager

Low-Level Waste and Decommissioning
Projects Branch

Division of Waste Management

Office of Nuclear Material Safety
and Safequards

enclosures: As stated
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ISCORS SEWAGE SUBCOMMITTEE
MEETING SUMMARY




subcommittee's discussions, NRC and EPA sent the attached letter to AMSA/WEF.
This topic will be discussed at the rext subcommittee meeting. . .

POTW Guidance Document
NRC 15 currently drafting responses to industry comments on the guidance
do-ument .

NRC and EPA met on October 9 to discuss dos~ modeling issues. A working group
will be formed tc acdress dose modeling. The EPA contact for this group 1§
Loren Setlow: the NRC contact is Tony Huffert.

The next subccmmittee meeting will be held on December 5 at EPA. At this
meeting we will discuss (1) criteria for evaluating the survey results,

(2) the summary regort on the survev design and test sites. (3) AMSA/WEF
Bart1c1pation in the survev, and (4) comments on the guidance document. Jim
achmaier will review the FDA report on radioactive contamina®ion of human

food to see if it 1s applicable to modeling sewage scenarios.

Action Items:

1. Subcommittee members will send comments to Mary Wisdom on the draft QAPP
so che can finalize the QAPP by December 11.

2 The subcommittce members will send comments to Dale Condra and Dave
Saunders on the iabs letter report by October 31. Then the labs will finalize
the report by November 14.
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